Summer Reading
Prospect Hill School

Dear Parents of Incoming Kindergarteners,

We encourage children at Prospect Hill School to
become faithful readers over the summer vacation.
Reading to your children regularly will encourage them to become readers.
When you give them this gift, you create memories and instill habits that last a
lifetime.

To encourage all of our students in their reading over the summer vacation,
Prospect Hill School has instituted a required reading list for each grade level.
We expect all incoming kindergarteners to have the

experience of an adult reading aloud to them the following books:

I Mouse Count | Mouse Paint by Ellen Stohl Walsh

W 'Mouse PainE

Mouse Count by Ellen Stohl Walsh

Chicka Chicka Boom Boom by Bill Martin, Jr.

and John Archambault

Chicka Chicka 123 by Bill Martin, Jr., Michael
Sampson and Lois Ehlert

Please enjoy reading these books along with your child and talk about the
stories. We also recommend any of the Clifford books by Norman Bridwell;
these big red dog stories delight children of kindergarten age. Happy Summer
and Happy Reading!

Sincerely,
The Kindergarten Teachers



